

July 11, 2014

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District will hold a special meeting at 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, July 15, 2014, in the board meeting room at the Educational Support Center, 3600-52<sup>nd</sup> Street, Kenosha. The purpose of this meeting is for discussion with a facilitator regarding updating Board procedures and leadership capacity development. Participants will include the Board of Education and Leadership Council. The meeting will start with dinner for participants from 6:30 to 7:00 p.m. with the meeting commencing at 7:00 P.M.

Dr. Joseph T. Mangi Superintendent of Schools